McCULLOUGH HIiLL LEARY, ps

September 3, 2015

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Olympia Planning Commission

c/o Olympia Planning and Development Department
P.O. Box 1967

Olympia, WA 98507-1967

cpdinfo@ci.olympia.wa.us

Re: Comment on Proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment
Friendly Village Area Street Map

Dear Planning Commission Members:

This letter follows up on Friendly Village LLC’s (“Friendly Village’s”) prior comments on the
proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment for the Friendly Village Area Street Map. Friendly
Village has had the opportunity to discuss this proposal with City staff. Based on these discussions,
Friendly Village understands that staff will modify the proposal so that it no longer includes a street
map for the Friendly Village property. Instead, the proposal will be to add the following notation to
the existing Comprehensive Plan Transportation 2030 maps: “Future development will provide a
street network and connections to adjacent streets and parcels consistent with the City of Olympia
Engineering Design and Development Standards.” Friendly Village has no objection to the
proposal as modified.

Sincerely,

Oo et ey /éw] Lo
Courtney A. Kaylor

cc: Client

Todd Stamm
Dave Smith
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